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GSA’s Missing Children Program

General Services Administration

Public Buildings Service

Using existing equipment and systems, a GSA team developed a cost effective and efficient way to disseminate and post notices for The GSA Missing Children's Program in buildings in the nations federally owned and leased real property inventory.  The system uses high quality photos directly from the World Wide Web and customizes the files for posting.

For additional information, contact Peggy Jones on (816) 823-7231 or peg.jones@gsa.gov.
